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Office of the Inspector General for Miami-Dade County Public Schools 
Releases 2011-2012 Annual Report  

 

The Office of the Inspector General for Miami-Dade County Public Schools announces the release 
of its Annual Report for the fiscal year 2011-2012. The report summarizes several key activities and 
investigations conducted in fiscal year 2011-2012. The report also notes that the Office has 
recovered and / or saved $2.16 million, and its investigations have resulted in seven arrests and the 
prosecution of an M-DCPS vendor. 

In 2008, the OIG, which is a State of Florida Commission for Law Enforcement Accredited 
Agency, assumed the role of Inspector General for the Miami-Dade Public School District, the 
fourth largest in the country. Under the Inter-local Agreement (ILA) between the School Board and 
Miami-Dade County, the School Board Office of the Inspector General (SB OIG) is required to 
submit an annual report covering its activities for the previous fiscal year.  Background information 
about the OIG and its functions, including its historical development at the School Board, can be 
accessed by reviewing previous annual reports that are available for viewing on its website at 
www.miamidadeig.org. 
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